COPY,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosureg.
9th September, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith two copies of the
amended plan, forwarded with your letter of the Sth instant,
of forward pumping arrengement proposed for Messrs. Sir James
Lalng & Sons' Yard Wo. 723, and I have to inform you that
thls plan will be approved provided the arrangements be
as shown thereon, end the remaining requirements of
Sections 20 and 34 of the Rules (1957-8) be complied with
@0 far as they are applicable.

I may add that the plan previously
approved has been cancelled,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours ruthmu;

Assistant Secretary.

The Surveyors,
SUNDERLAND,

ISL-OIST



